

NEWSLETTER

Mrs. Germyn Teacher Librarian

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to a New Year of Reading Adventures! Hello Ripple Rock Families!

My name is Mrs. Germyn, and I am the Teacher Librarian here at Ripple Rock Elementary School. This is my 3rd year at Ripple Rock and my 11th year teaching! Each class will enjoy one hour in the library every week, where students will engage in fun and enriching activities designed to promote a lifelong love of reading. During this time, students will also have the opportunity to browse and select books to bring home and enjoy throughout the week.

Library Classroom Visit Days

Monday Library Classes:

- Mr. Woodland
- Ms. Bello
- Ms. Billings

Tuesday Library Classes:

- Mrs. Lane
- Ms. Carly
- Mrs. Cook

Wednesday Library Classes:

- Mrs. Mellstrom
- Ms. Weiman
- Mrs. Reinholt

Thursday Library Classes:

- Mrs. Wiese
- Ms. Galloway
- Mr. Douglas

Friday Library Classes:

- Mrs. Gallup / Mrs. Scholz
- Mrs. Remmen
- Mrs. Gardiner

Reminder

Please help your child remember to return their library books on their Library Day so they can choose new books to bring home and enjoy!

Extra Book Exchange Times

If your child needs to exchange their book outside of the class library time, they are welcome to bring their books to the open book exchange times at 8:30–8:45 and at 12:30–12:45 every day of the school week!

Questions?

You can reach me by email at Jenaca.germyn@sd72.bc.ca